
IWK Health Centre presents Breastfeeding Grand Rounds 2012 

~A message from the IWK Baby Friendly Initiative (BFI) Project Team 

The IWK Health Centre is pleased to present Breastfeeding Grand Rounds, beginning in March 2012.  

What are IWK Breastfeeding Grand Rounds? 

The IWK’s Breastfeeding Grand Rounds will feature a variety of interdisciplinary topics related to 

breastfeeding, and are meant to support and educate health care professionals and others who work with 

mothers and babies. They will include presentations on a variety of topics, including information on evidence-

based research, best practice guidelines and supportive methodologies. 

Who can attend? 

Health care professionals at the IWK and in the community, as well as anyone who works to support mothers 

and babies, are welcome to attend the IWK’s Breastfeeding Grand Rounds. No registration is required. 

When and where? 

The first IWK Breastfeeding Grand Rounds presentation will take place on Tuesday, March 20, at 1 p.m. in 

the Parker Reception Room at the IWK Health Centre. The topic for the first Breastfeeding Grand Rounds 

will be Biological Nurturing. 

Future Breastfeeding Grand Rounds are tentatively booked for the following dates (all will start at 1 p.m.):  

Tuesday, April 17, 2012 

Tuesday, May 15, 2012 

Tuesday, June 19, 2012 

Tuesday, July 17, 2012 

Tuesday, August 21, 2012 

Tuesday, October 16, 2012 

Tuesday, November 20, 2012 

Further information about locations and topics to be discussed will be communicated as they become 

available. 

For more information about IWK Breastfeeding Grand Rounds, please contact Patti Green, Administrative 

Assistant, Women’s and Newborn Health Program and IWK Baby-Friendly Initiative Project Co-Lead, at 902-

470-6459 or Patti.Green@iwk.nshealth.ca, or Betty Anny Robinson, Capacity Building Working Team Lead, 

IWK Baby Friendly Initiative Project, at BettyAnn.Robinson@iwk.nshealth.ca. 
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